
Vision: Our vision is that our students will be globally competitive.

Mission: Our mission is to produce students that excel academically, technically, socially, and emotionally. 

At Miller we are Rocking the 3Rs!:

1. Be Respectful 2.  Be Responsible 3. Remember Safety

Mrs. Elizabeth Johnson, Principal                Mrs. Amanda Miliner, Assistant Principal            Mrs. Katina Gibson, Assistant Principal for Instruction
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Please sign and return bottom portion only if you have any comments, questions, or suggestions.  Thank you!  

Student’s Name (optional)____________________________________ Homeroom Teacher (optional)________________________

Comments: ____________________________________________________________________________________________________________
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Important Dates

Miller Elementary Newsletter 2019

Thursday, August 29th 2019
6:00pm – 7:00pm

Immediately following the Title I meeting, 
please join your child’s teacher for Open 

House! Come to learn about this school year’s 
academic expectations, assessments, and 

student expectations!

Title I Parent Meeting
Thursday, August 29th 2019

5:30pm
Miller Elementary Cafeteria

Parents and family members are invited to 
attend an evening of learning and sharing 
about our Title I program here at Miller.  

You will also learn about the Parent and 
Family Engagement Plan, the School-Parent 

Compacts, Parent Engagement 
Opportunities and much more!

We look forward to seeing you there!

August 1 First Day of School

August 22 Skate Night @ Olympia 5-7pm

August 26-30 Book Fair

August 29  Annual Title I Meeting 5:30pm

August 29 Open House 6:00pm

Welcome back Parents/Guardians and 

Students!

Please remember that school doors open at 
7:45am, NEVER leave your child unattended 

outside of the building at any time!
Students arriving after 8:30am are late and MUST

be signed in by an adult. Car riders are to be picked 
up by 4pm. If you arrive after 4pm, you must sign 
your child out in the late pickup book in the front 

office.

Students can only be dropped off in the car rider 
lane only. Students are not to be dropped off in the 
front parking lot or any staff parking areas. Parents 
must escort students to the front door if you park 

in front of the school.



It’s Book Fair time again!
We will be having our Scholastic Book Fair

August 26th through August 30st

in the Miller Media Center!

This is a perfect opportunity to fill your child’s home library 
with their favorite titles.  There will also be items such as 

pencils, erasers, and journals available for sale as well!

Please stop by and shop on Thursday, August 29th between 
6-7pm after you visit your child’s classroom for Open House!  

Be on the lookout for more information in your child’s 
agenda.

*Please sign and return the front portion of the newsletter if you have any comments or suggestions.

News From the Art Room...
Welcome back Miller Rockets!

This 1st nine weeks we will be participating in 
the

Houston County Bus Safety Poster Contest 
and the Jimmy Carter

Peanut Postcard  Contest!
A big congratulations goes out

to Noel Hope, Jr & J’Mia Smith for having 
their art selected for

The 2019 – 2020  Houston County Student Art 
Calendar!

Mrs. Weaks

At Miller, we encourage parents to be as involved as possible with their child’s education. The Parent 
Resource Room has Title I information, parent resources, a parent lending library, and now since we are 

housed in the media center we have even more computers for parent use!

The Parent Lending Library is filled with books with exciting titles that encourage families to read with their 
children.  Spanish titles are available as well!  Come by and check out all of the FREE resources available to 

help your child with reading, writing, and math!  If you need more information please contact Natarsha 
Williams.

478-929-7814 ext. 55282 or Natarsha.williams@hcbe.net

Make plans now to attend our 

Parent Academic Information Night 
Monday, September 16th at 6pm in the cafeteria!

(formerly titled Help with Homework workshop)

o Parents will learn about grade level homework 
guidelines and expectations.  

o Staff will be available to help parents understand 
reading and math strategies in order to help their 

child.
o Free resources will be available to help with reading, 

writing, and math.

Blasting Ahead 
Sept. 2 Labor Day Holiday
Sept. 4 Progress Reports Go Home
Sept. 6 BPI Fall Pictures
Sept. 12 Kindergarten Parent University
Sept. 16 Parent Academic Info Night 6pm
Sept. 16-30 Fall Fundraiser
Sept. 26 EIP Parent Night 6pm


